
   

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Wednesday February 26, 2020 
Readfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Town 

Office, 8 Old Kents Hill Road beginning at 6:30 PM.  The purpose is to 

receive comments regarding changes to the Land Use Ordinances 

(LUO). The LUO is reviewed yearly and any changes will be refleted in 

better definitions, wording, and tables to conform to other Town 

policies, State Statutes and others like the Maine Plumbing Code. A 

complete list of the proposed changes can be reviewed any time at the 

Readfield Town Office. Please contact the Code Officer with questions 

at 685-3290 or www.readfieldmaine.org.  

http://www.readfieldmaine.org/

